
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 6 By Councillor Gloyer for answer by 

the Convener of the Transport and 
Environment Committee at a meeting 
of the Council on 26 October 2017  

   

Question  A signalised pedestrian crossing across the A8 at Kaimes 

Rd was first assessed as having high priority in October 

2009. At what stage is the design of this crossing at 

present?  

Answer   

   

   

   

 
 

Item no 5.6 


